
AMGA AUBURN TRANSFORMATION GARDEN and AMGA ENDOWMENT FUND 
Roger Clarke, Chair AUBURN TRANSFORMATION GARDEN COMMITTEE 
REPORT SUCCESS!!  

At the AMGA  Fall Seminar, October 10, 2024,  AMGA paid oƯ its $200,000 
pledge to Auburn and completed the purchase of the naming rights to the 
Transformation Garden Pedestrian Walkway. The walkway name will be 
Alabama Master Gardener Trail. 

There are a lot of people to thank for helping us get to this point: my 
committee (Cecilia Adams, Fletcher Harvey, Jim Harris and Skeeter Sims); 
current and prior AMGA presidents: Devonne Ellis and Myra Lassere; our own 
Kerry Smith; the AMGA Board of Directors for such great support and all the 
Master Gardener Associations who contributed to the cause. THANK YOU! 

Autauga County Master Gardeners Association gives 10% of its annual 
plant sale gross to support this state-wide project. 


